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Research Analysis 

 

HB 1993, as introduced, requires the Department of Transportation, if they determine a culvert to 

need repair or replacement, to bear the expense rather than the landowner. 

 

Prepared By: Sean Webster 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 1993 in its current form, makes the Department of Transportation (ODOT) responsible for 

certain repairs/replacements of culverts.  Officials for ODOT estimate the per-unit-cost of 

repairing/replacing such culverts is approximately $5,000 per culvert. 

 

ODOT estimates there are approximately 500,000 such culverts statewide.  There is no estimate 

as to the expected number of such culverts that would need to be replaced annually. 

 

Prepared By: John McPhetridge 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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